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Dear Board of Supervisors,    
 
Due to the unprecedented havoc caused by the recent winter storms, I am requesting you postpone the 
afternoon hearing items #52, (Proposition 90), #66 (General Plan Mixed Use Amendment), #67 (General
Plan window), #68 (Study for the realignment of Highway 49) until December 15th or to another 
REGULARLY scheduled Board Meeting on a Tuesday.   
 
I had planned to attend on the 8th as my winter days off are Tuesday and Wednesday to attend your 
weekly meetings if there are important issues.  It is impossible for me to attend the Thursday meeting as 
I am scheduled to work that day.   I'm sure others who are dealing with the aftermath of the storm likely 
can not attend this rescheduled date for these important issues.   
 
Please continue these items to a regularly scheduled meeting in the near future.    
   
Sincerely,  
 
Ken R. Greenwood 
Straight Shot Consulting  
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